
 

 

         April 5, 2024 

          Subject: Emergency Large Culvert  

Replacement 

          State WIN: 027174.00 

Location: Woolwich 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question:  Will the typical preconstruction submittals be required to be received and approved prior to 

the start of work? (i.e. Traffic Control Plan, QC Plan, CMP Schedule, Safety Plan, Soil Erosion and 

Water Pollution Control Plan, and Survey Layout Plan) 

 

Response: Given the emergency nature of this project and the need for construction to begin on April 

15th, 2024 to limit the time of the detour.  The Department intends on awarding the project on Thursday 

April 11th and conducting the pre-construction meeting on April 11th, 2024 at 2:30 PM at MaineDOT 

Headquarters 16 Child Street, Augusta.  All preconstruction submittals will be required on or before 12 

noon Friday, April 12th, 2024. The Department will expedite review so work can begin on April 15th, 

2024.   

  

Question:  Will a preconstruction and utility coordination meeting be required to be held prior to the start of 

work onsite?  
 

Response:  Yes, April 11th, 2024 at 2:30 PM at MaineDOT Headquarters 16 Child Street, Augusta. 

 

Question:  What will be the review time for critical path submittals (i.e. Cofferdam Designs, material 

gradations and proctors, HMA Mix Design, Geogrid Submittal, Culvert Handling and Storage Plan, 

Traffic Control Plan, Concrete Mix Design, and Pavement Marking Submittal) 

 

Response: All review of submittals will be expedited to keep project on schedule.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on April 10, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

for


